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SUMMARY
Provides that person may replace registration plate with duplicate registration plate without being
charged fee for customized plate. Provides exemption.

Authorizes Department of Transportation to replace single plate rather than replace both plates
when owner wishes to replace single plate on vehicle assigned pair of plates.
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